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Note: When paving operations begin, there will be an increase in concrete truck traffic entering and exiting the jobsite. Please 

be alert when driving near the jobsite. All closures currently in place will remain until paving is complete. Look for that to 

change as we get closer to the completion of paving operations. 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we continue to Rebuild Tipton 

Subbase Preparation for Concrete Paving 

The contractor has been working hard getting the road 
for concrete paving. Weather permitting, paving 
operations are set to begin at the end of this week. 
The additional rock placed underneath the pavement 
decreases the chances of settlement and add helps 
add life to the concrete pavement.  
 

Underground Utilities 

All services from South Steet to Third Street 
have been completed, as well as the Water 
Main and Sanitary Sewer. Storm Sewer 
structures and Subdrain are in place up 
through Second Street. We should see the 
completion of Storm Sewer and Subdrain by 
the end of this week. 


